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ASX Release 11 August 2020 

Notice of Equity Raise and 2020 Half Year 
Results Briefing 

Today, on Tuesday, 11 August 2020 before market open, Sydney Airport announced a 
fully underwritten pro rata accelerated renounceable entitlement offer, with retail rights 
trading, to raise $2.0 billion (Entitlement Offer), and its interim results for the half year 
ended June 2020. 

A live audio webcast will be held at 10:30am AEST today and is accessible via the 
Sydney Airport Investor Centre. 

To ask questions on the webcast, pre-registration is required via the following link - here. 
Registered participants will receive a calendar invite, dial-in details and a unique code 
which is to be quoted when dialling into the call. 

Due to legal restrictions, we are unable to discuss any details around the Entitlement 
Offer other than the basic terms referred to in the announcement and related 
presentation. 
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Important Notice: This announcement is not financial product or investment advice, a recommendation to acquire securities or 

accounting, legal or tax advice. It does not constitute an invitation or offer to apply for securities. It has been prepared without taking 

into account the objectives, financial or tax situation or needs of individuals. Before making an investment decision, prospective 

investors should consider the appropriateness of the information having regard to their own objectives, financial and tax situation and 

needs and seek legal and taxation advice appropriate for their jurisdiction. Sydney Airport is not licensed to provide financial product 

advice in respect of an investment in securities.  

This announcement does not constitute an offer to sell, or the solicitation of an offer to buy, securities in the United States or any other 

jurisdiction in which such an offer would be illegal. Any securities described in this announcement have not been, and will not be, 

registered under the U.S. Securities Act of 1933, as amended (the “U.S. Securities Act”) or the securities laws of any state or jurisdiction 

of the United States. Accordingly, the securities may not be offered or sold, directly or indirectly, in the United States or to any person 

acting for the account or benefit of any person in the United States (to the extent such person is acting for the account or benefit of a 

person in the United States), except in transactions exempt from, or not subject to, the registration requirements of the U.S. Securities 

Act and applicable securities laws of any state or other jurisdiction of the United States.  

 


